-NOTICE TO HANCOCK RESIDENTS-

Residents of Hancock are invited to participate in the annual Spring Clean Up by joining your neighbors
and co-workers in a citizens' work party to clean up areas of the city where trash and debris have
accumulated over the winter. Dates for the effort are Friday, May 9 and Saturday, May 10, 2014.

Everyone is invited to make their Hancock property, neighborhood park, walking or jogging trail,
business property, and city parking lots look better by taking a plastic bag with them on one of those
two days and picking up whatever does not belong.

The Department of Public Works garage at 1601 Tomasi Drive will be open from

7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. both days to accept general debris, appliances, and scrap metal. Proof of
residency of the City of Hancock will be required at drop off.

PAINT, OIL, TIRES and BATTERIES will NOT be accepted.



